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Offer from the Government of Morocco to host IWC/62 in 2010 
 
 
 

Further to Circular Communication IWC.CCG.783 of 21 May 2009, I have the pleasure to circulate the attached 
letter from Mr Abdelouahed Benabbou, Morocco’s Commissioner to IWC, regarding an offer to host IWC’s 
Annual Meeting in Agadir in 2010.  Morocco looks forward to discussions on this matter in Madeira. 
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